
Bradley  Partner  Chris  Lam
Named  Among  Charlotte
Business  Journal’s  ‘Most
Admired CEOs’

Bradley Arant Boult Cummings LLP is pleased to announce that
Christopher C. Lam, managing partner of the firm’s Charlotte
office, has been named by the Charlotte Business Journal (CBJ)
as one of Charlotte’s 2020 “Most Admired CEOs.”

The awards recognize established local leaders who have a
strong vision for their companies, have shown commitment to
culture in the workplace, and made significant contributions
to the Charlotte community.

“We congratulate Chris on this wonderful recognition of his
outstanding leadership here at Bradley and in the Charlotte
community,” said Bradley Chairman of the Board and Managing
Partner Jonathan M. Skeeters.

A member of Bradley’s Litigation Practice Group, Mr. Lam helps
clients protect their business interests in disputes related
to contracts, business torts, product liability, earn-outs,
trade  secrets,  non-competes,  LLCs  and  partnerships,
defamation, motorsports, and private equity investments. His
clients  include  individuals,  start-up  businesses,  middle
market companies, and public corporations. He also regularly
counsels clients in business issues and contract drafting and
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negotiation.

Mr.  Lam  is  a  leader  in  several  professional  and  civic
organizations.  He  currently  serves  as  president  of  the
Mecklenburg County Bar and is a member of the North Carolina
Humanities Council Board of Trustees. He is a past co-chair of
the North Carolina Bar Association’s Administration of Justice
Committee. He also is a past chair of the Business Litigation
Committee of the International Association of Defense Counsel,
an  invitation-only,  peer-reviewed  organization  of
approximately  2,500  attorneys  from  more  than  50  countries
around the world. In addition, he serves on the Board of
Visitors  for  Duke  University’s  Sanford  School  of  Public
Policy.

About Bradley
Bradley combines skilled legal counsel with exceptional client
service and unwavering integrity to assist a diverse range of
corporate and individual clients in achieving their business
goals. With offices in Alabama, Florida, Mississippi, North
Carolina, Tennessee, Texas, and the District of Columbia, the
firm’s nearly 550 lawyers represent regional, national and
international clients in various industries, including banking
and financial services, construction, energy, healthcare, life
sciences, manufacturing, real estate, and technology, among
many others.


